
 
 

 

ST PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
A Voluntary Academy 

P R I N C I P A L :  M R S  S  C O N A G H A N  
Spencefield Lane, Evington, Leicester, LE5 6HN 
0116 2414057 ● office@st-pauls.leicester.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is my pleasure to now send you our Ofsted report.  I am delighted that the Inspector’s saw and recognised all 
the wonderful things we know our school to be.  To open the report with “There is a strong family atmosphere in 
this inclusive school” means so much to us.  We work hard to ensure your children are happy, safe and feel like 
they all belong.  The report also recognised so many other things like excellent behaviour, positive attitudes to 
learning and that we provide students with high quality education that is broad, balanced and ambitious.   
 
We could not have achieved our ‘Good’ rating without the hard word work and commitment of all our staff, 
students and the support you as parents provide us with. 
 
I am extremely proud of the school and what we have achieved.  I look forward to St Paul’s continuing to go from 
strength to strength and I am committed to working on the two areas identified that will help make our school 
even better.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Best wishes, 

 

 
Mrs S Conaghan 
Principal 
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